
 
 

 

12 June 2020 
 
Dear Valued Member 
 
NATIONAL DISASTER MANAGEMENT ACT – REPEAL OF SPECIFIC DIRECTIONS FOR LEVEL 4 OF THE 
RISK ADJUSTED APPROACH TO RESUMPTION OF ECONOMIC ACTIVITY 
 
The Minister of Trade, Industry and Competition has repealed the specific directions published for 
Level 4 of the risk adjusted approach to the opening up of economic activity, published on the 12th of 
May 2020 (Government Gazette No. 43308; Government Notice No. R. 524), with immediate effect.  
 
The Minister has acknowledged the important role trade associations such as the RMI have played in 
establishing business continuity plans and risk adjustment strategies, which are applied in businesses 
in the automotive aftermarket. 
 
Members are encouraged to continue to apply the provisions of the Business Continuity Plan and Risk 
Adjustment Strategy recommended by the RMI, and shared with Members on the 30th of April 2020. 
 
If you have any questions of queries, kindly contact the relevant National Director for the association 
you belong to. Their detail are reflected below: 
 
 

SAPRA  Vishal Premlall 082 886 6392 
SAMBRA Richard Green  082 378 4899 
MIWA  Pieter Niemand 082 812 5391 
SAVABA Julian Pillay  082 560 6625 
VTA  Julian Pillay  082 560 6625 
NADA  Gary McCraw  082 560 6613 
TEPA  Hedley Judd  071 892 1475 
ARA  Attie Serfontein 082 452 5153 

 
 
 


